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Happy New Year! 
Welcome Back!  We hope you had a 
great holiday season!  It is great to be 
back in the studio!  

Sign Up Now for... 
It's not too late to sign up for our new 

classes starting  January 2.  If you are 
interested and did not signup, room is 
still available and you can show up! 

They are: 
Ladies Class - starting Thursday, January 

4  from 8:20-9:15 pm.  You will learn a 
jazz and a tap dance.  Shoes are 
available!  No experience needed.  

Mother/Daughter and Father/Daughter 

Classes will be starting on January 21, on 

Sunday afternoons (1 Sunday a month).  
Daughters in kindergarten and older 
may participate.  Cost is $100.00 per 

couple.  Taught by Miss Jena and Miss 
Keely.  These are fun activities and no 
prior dancing experience is required.  

The dances will be performed in the 
spring recital.  Cost includes costume 

shirts.  For more information, ask lobby 
attendant for handout.   
Dancing Dads -  Starting on    January 

21 on Sunday afternoons (1 Sunday a 
month).  $60.00, includes shirt! 

Check to find out if we have openings in 

our recreation tap/jazz/acro classes. 

Reminder that if you take an additional 

class you received a 2nd class discount. 
We do have some spots in our Tiny tots, 

Preschool and K- teen rec combo 
classes!     
For more information, check out our 

website or contact the studio office.  

Costume Fees 
Just a reminder that the final costume 
payment is past due. We will be 
measuring dancers in Jan and ordering 

costumes for all dancers unless 
previously notified to ASD.  All dancers 

with a past due notice will be sent a 
statement with a $15.00 late fee.  
_______________________________________ 

 

Arabesque Apparel 
There is a limited amount of ASD 
apparel available to purchase on a first 
come basis in the studio boutique.  

Please check the retail boutique for 
more information.  We do get new 

apparel in frequently.   There is new 
sweatshirts, t-shirts, and more!!   
_______________________________________ 

Holiday Dance Show 
All the dancers did a great job at our 
Holiday Show!  It was so fun to see our 
dancers on stage!  Even though we only 

had about 2 months of practices they 
were so enjoyable to watch and 

performed wonderfully!  Pictures were 
posted on our Rec and Comp 
facebook pages.  If you have any to 

add, please message Shelly!  Thank you 
staff, alumni, and parents for 

volunteering and helping at our shows!  
Without you, we would not be able to 
have these performances.   

We enjoyed all the gifts that were give 
to the dance teachers.  Your 

thoughtfulness is appreciated. Thank 
you so much! 
 
H[ppy N_w Y_[r from th_ @SD St[ff: 

Dir_]tors: Sh_lly, JoC__ & J_n[ 

Instru]tors: @l__sh[, K__ly, Jor^[n, 

Mik[l[, K[ti_, Emily J, Emily P, Mir[n^[, 

S[m[nth[, Lin^s_y.   Th[nk You, S[nt[ 

for t[king tim_ out of your \usy 

s]h_^ul_ to ]om_ to our show [n^ 

sp_n^ing tim_ with us! 
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Sh_lly@[r[\_squ_^[n]_s]hool.]om

Competition Groups
Calendars have been 
facebook comp page.
specific questions, please ask your 

instructor or Shelly.
page on our website
information.   

_______________________________________

 Other News 
 In case of inclement weather, please 

check our website as well as our 
facebook page.  
school closings as we have so many 

dancers in different school districts.  It 
will be posted by 3:00 on our 

facebook page.
 Reminder NO street shoes in any of 

the dance rooms. 

boots on the lobby racks/rugs.
PLEASE STOMP YOUR FEET BEFORE 

COMING IN THE STUDIO.  We want to 
keep the floors dry for our dancers!

 Week of 1/22, PJ WEEK!  Recreation 

classes can wear their favorite pj's to 
dance...just make sure that they can 

dance in them! 
_________________________________

Lobby Reminders 
Please observe all our lobby policies 

which are posted.  Check the lobby 
bulletin board for weekly 

announcements.  Finally, please like us 
on face book, to get up to 
announcements including closing due 

to bad weather and check the lobby 
bulletin board 
announcements. Recreation dance 

parents, like the Arabesque Dance Rec 
classes, this is specific to your classes.  

Thank you! 
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Competition Groups 
Calendars have been posted on the 
facebook comp page. If you have 
specific questions, please ask your 

instructor or Shelly. Check our private 
page on our website for up to date 

__________________________ 

In case of inclement weather, please 

check our website as well as our 
facebook page.  We DO NOT follow 
school closings as we have so many 

dancers in different school districts.  It 
will be posted by 3:00 on our 

ok page. 
Reminder NO street shoes in any of 
the dance rooms. Leave coats and 

boots on the lobby racks/rugs. 
PLEASE STOMP YOUR FEET BEFORE 

COMING IN THE STUDIO.  We want to 
keep the floors dry for our dancers! 

, PJ WEEK!  Recreation 

classes can wear their favorite pj's to 
dance...just make sure that they can 

 
_________________________________ 

Please observe all our lobby policies 

which are posted.  Check the lobby 
bulletin board for weekly 

announcements.  Finally, please like us 
on face book, to get up to date 
announcements including closing due 

to bad weather and check the lobby 
 for weekly 

announcements. Recreation dance 

parents, like the Arabesque Dance Rec 
classes, this is specific to your classes.  

www.[r[\_squ_^[n]_s]hool.]om

Reminders 
Thank you for stopping at our Holiday 
Open House!  It was great to meet new 

dancers and have our current 
dancers/parents stop in and visit.

 
We ask that you please pick up the 
lobby area and help us keep it clean.  

Also, we do not allow street shoes or 
food or drink in the dance area.  

Dancers will keep their coats/shoes in 
the hallway and will change out there 
following classes.  This will allow us to 

start our classes in a timely manner.
 

• We WILL be having classes on Martin 
Luther King Day.

• If you need new shoes, orders will be 

placed mid January, check lobby 
bulletin board.  

• Tuition is due the first week of each 

month.  Please put dancers name on 
your check. 

• Dancers should be wearing dance 
apparel as well as dance shoes, with 
hair pulled back out of their face.

• Please stay safe and be healthy!  
• Spring recital is at Blaine Hig

Rehearsal 5/17
5/19.  

• Picture week at the studio the week 

of 5/20.  More information coming 
out this spring! 

____________________________________
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Thank you for stopping at our Holiday 
Open House!  It was great to meet new 
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Also, we do not allow street shoes or 
food or drink in the dance area.  

Dancers will keep their coats/shoes in 
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start our classes in a timely manner. 

We WILL be having classes on Martin 
Luther King Day. 
If you need new shoes, orders will be 

placed mid January, check lobby 
bulletin board.   
Tuition is due the first week of each 

month.  Please put dancers name on 

Dancers should be wearing dance 
apparel as well as dance shoes, with 
hair pulled back out of their face. 

Please stay safe and be healthy!   
Spring recital is at Blaine High School.  

7, Shows on 5/18 & 
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